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I am concerned about the traffic situation which will be caused by closing the slip roads at Hatfield
Peverel. Traffic may choose to travel through Boreham to pick up the A12 rather than take the
recommended route which takes them towards Witham. This traffic has on occasion been
observed to travel at too high a speed through the village of Boreham. The traffic in Maldon Road
Hatfield Peverel has become heavier too.
The slip roads should remain open.


